
February 25, 2021

March 12 - Early Dismissal - 1:30pm
March 22 - No School
March 29 - April 2 - Easter Vacation
--------------------
Parents of current 8th-11th graders- Most students have now submitted their course
selections for the next school year. You can view those course selections in
PowerSchool. Any changes must be submitted in writing to Laconia School Counselor,
Dawn Barber by Friday, March 5 at barbdaw@rbsd.k12.wi.us .
--------------------
Attention Senior Parents - Attached is Senior Ad information for the
Yearbook.  Create a tribute that will last your Senior a lifetime!
--------------------
Bridging Brighter Smiles - next visit to Laconia will be March 11.  For more information
about this program see attached flyer.
--------------------
Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences - Please see the attached
information to select a conference time with any of your child's
teachers.
--------------------
RBSD Notice of Educational Options - see attached.
--------------------
RBSD Employment Opportunities - see attached
--------------------
The Rosendale Brandon School District will be changing the way students access
their PowerSchool account. Previously, students had a four letter username, as of
March 23, 2021, all students will begin using their Chromebook username. This change



will help students remember their PowerSchool account and improve PowerSchool
integration with other applications.

Examples:
If their Chromebook login is doejane@rbsd.k12.wi.us, their PowerSchool username will
be doejane.
or
If their Chromebook login is doejohn32@rbsd.k12.wi.us, their PowerSchool username
will be doejohn32.

This will NOT affect their passwords, only their usernames. If students or parents forgot
their PowerSchool passwords, they should contact their school’s office.
--------------------

RBSD Census Directory - Did you recently have a baby? Is your young
family new to the District?  If you answered "yes" to either of these
questions, we'd love to include your child in our school district census
directory so that, at the appropriate times, we are able to invite you to our
3-year old R-BEL classes, our 3-year old Development Screening and our
4 and 5-year old Kindergarten Registration Day!  See attached for more
information on how to add your child(ren) to our census directory.
--------------------
Open Enrollment Applications are accepted through April 30 -
Attached is a flyer with more information.


